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Monday 25th November 2024  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

LOXDALE CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

 

We are fast approaching our Christmas Fair which is taking place on Thursday 5th December 3:45 – 

6:30pm, we would like to ask for help from our fabulous parents and carers to sell some raffle tickets for 

us to make some much needed funds for school. 

 

We are sending each child home with 2 raffle books, each book has 5 tickets in, tickets are £1 each. 

Please encourage family and friends to buy these tickets and should you need any more books they are 

available from the school office. 

 

Please can we ask for all completed tickets stubs and money and ANY UNSOLD TICKETS to be returned 

to the school office, on or before Tuesday 3rd December. 

 

The draw for our Christmas raffle will take place at the Christmas Fair on Thursday 5th December, the 

first 3 prizes are cash prizes with the 1stprize being £100!!  

Plus, there are lots of other prizes e.g. Christmas hamper,£50 cash,£50 Smyths Toys Voucher, 

Various tickets & much more!! 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting us and remember, ‘you have to be in it to win it’… Good luck!!! 

        

Yours sincerely 

 

P Scott  

 

Mrs P Scott  

Headteacher  


